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Welcome to St Clare’s Early Years Department.�


To Our Lovely Nursery Children,





Mrs. Drury and Mrs. Barrie are delighted to welcome you to St Clare’s RC Primary School and to your wonderful new nursery. We have been part of the St Clare’s family for many years now and we are thrilled to be with you at the start of your journey as you become a part of our St Clare’s family too.


�12 years ago, Mrs. Drury started her St Clare’s journey, closely followed by Mrs. Barrie 7 years ago. This year will mark our 5th year teaching together and working with our beautiful nursery children and their families. We have both taught many year groups throughout the school, but our heart most certainly lies with the nursery. We feel incredibly blessed and it is an honour to be part of the Early Years team. Mrs. Drury works in the nursery on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays and Mrs. Barrie teaches in the nursery on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.


�Mrs. Drury lives locally to school with her husband and 2 sons, Lucas aged 9 and Jude aged 6. As a family we enjoy taking our lovely little dog, Sweeps, out for a walk and coming home to watch a family film together. Mrs. Barrie lives in Salford with her husband and 3 children, Erin 13, Belle 10 and Teddy 5. As a family, we enjoy taking our furry friend, Walter, for long walks and spending time together in the garden. 


�We have the great pleasure of working with Miss. Stout and Miss. Burton in nursery, who are incredibly dedicated in supporting each and every one of you to achieve your goals and make sure you feel safe and keep happy and healthy in your new setting.





When you are in Nursery with us, we will do lots of singing and dancing, share some of your favourite stories, explore our wonderful world and most importantly we will have lots and lots of fun! We can’t wait to meet you all in September and begin our exciting learning journey together.


�Have a beautiful and bright summer.


�Warm wishes to you all,


�Mrs. Drury, Mrs. Barrie, Miss Stout and Miss. Burton.











